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· 3 January 2020 

I believe that the 300% increase in water usage for the Fawn Ridge Deer Creek UDI is way out of line due to the 

following factors: Being that most of the Deed holders at Fawn Ridge UDI are on fixed incomes and are only 

receiving yearly income increases of only 1%-2% this rate increase would be devastating. Costs for medical 

expenses are ever increasing as is disability insurance. The area businesses would lose an enormous amount of 

money due to fewer people coming to the area during the winter months and spending money in restaurants and 

area shopping centers. 

Water and Fire protection infrastructure are already in place in the Fawn Ridge at Deer Creek. No increase of usage 

is anticipated so any increase is only in operating and water usage itself. Most municipalities are granted small 

increases each year but 300% is out of reach for myself and my wife and it would crush our dream of being able to 

escape the winter cold of Michigan. 

Please vote no on this outrageous increase. 

Thank You 

m~~n~J 
Fawn Ridge at Deer Creek UDI owners 




